
Social enterprise in peru

This year we continued to train & employ a 

group of 35 differently-able people, teaching 

them a variety of craft skills. 

Since receiving training and employment 

from CAI, these people are now starting to 

earn a wage, supporting themselves and 

their families with dignity.

tHIS YEAR, we sent out 3 SKILLED, full-time 

VOLUNTEERS TO AREQUIPA TO CONTINUE 

ESTABLISHing This social enterprise.

Responding to an urgent need… 

There is no government support for differently-able people in Peru whatsoever, so they 
are amongst the most marginalised, the most vulnerable, and the poorest of the poor in 
their communities. Many are reduced to begging on the streets. People with disabilities 
face a huge amount of discrimination in Peru. Disability is often seen to be contagious, 
thus making it very difficult for disabled people to find employment.   

People with physical disabilities, especially those who are unable to walk, cannot travel 
around Arequipa without constant assistance. The streets and public transport are not 
accessible for wheelchair-users.  Those who are not begging on the streets are often 
confined to the home, depressed and isolated with nothing to do, and unable to 
contribute to their family’s income. 

CAI is working with Iglesia Bautiste Misionera, a small Baptist 
church in Arequipa, Peru, to establish a craft-based social 
enterprise to provide employment for differently-able people 
and to change attitudes towards disability within the community. 
There is a school for children with disabilities in Arequipa, but 
after leaving school, these young people are left with nothing to 
do and no way of supporting themselves or their families. Craft 
Aid is now providing training and employment for these people.  


